
VENUE DATE TIME CELEBRATIONS AND INTENTIONS AND MEETINGS 

Parish Church Saturday 24th  7.30pm Vigil Mass for the Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Deceased of the Strogen Family, Cartron 

Lorraine Baird (nee Crean & Matt Baird, Surrey and late of 

Mullaghowney. The Deceased of the Crean and Baird families

(Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 25th 10.30am Mass for the Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time:  

People of the Parish  

Parish Church Monday 26th  9.30am  

Fr. Peyton Centre Tuesday 27th 12.15pm Intentions of the Seniors Group (Facebook Live).  

Parish Church Wednesday 28st  9.30am  

Parish Church Thursday 29th ——— NO MORNING MASS 

Parish Church Friday 30th  6.00pm Holy Hour till 7.15pm 

Parish Church Friday 30th  7.30pm Joe Conlon, Rooskey, 1st Anniversary (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Saturday 1st  7.30pm Vigil Mass for the Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

John & Margaret Gaughan & deceased members of the Barrett 

& Gaughan Families, Byhalla,  

Seamus McLoughlin, Leeds & Mullaghowney 

(Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 2nd 10.30am Mass for the Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time:  

People of the Parish  

NEWSLETTER 

Inspired by the Life and Work of the Venerable Patrick Peyton CSC, we 

the people of Attymass Parish strive to build a Community that is rooted 

in Gospel Values and is deeply committed to the Mission of Jesus. 

Parish Mission Statement 

MONTH OF JUNE / JULY 

CHURCH DIARY THIS WEEK  

PARISH AND DIOCESAN SAFE GUARDING 

www.achonrydiocese.org/diocesan-policy 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 

Veronica Peyton and Hugh McHugh 

Fr. John Maloney 

Parochial Administrator 
Parish House and Office: 096-29990 

Parish Mobile: 085-2552984  

attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

stjosephschurchattymass  

Twitter: @AttymassParish 

St. Feichin’s National School 
Telephone 096-45076 

office@attymassns.ie.  

Twitter: @AttymassNS 

Fr. Peyton Memorial Centre 
Opening Hours:  

Monday to Friday from 10am to 5.30pm 

Saturday from 12.00pm to 5.00pm 

If you need assistance please phone         

096 45374. . 

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Under  GDPR, the protection of your  personal data is impor tant to us. We are happy 

to include your notice in our Parish Bulletin, but please ensure that you have received the consent of any persons      

referenced before submitting a notice to us. Please submit items by Wednesday evening at 8pm, via email 

(attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org) if possible and please include your  contact details. Thank you. 

Newsletters are single use items. If you take one upon entering the Church, please bring it 

home do not leave it in the seat as it will have to be thrown away.  



 
 
 
 

We remember in our prayers Patrick 
(Paddy) Hayes, Campile, Wexford, 
(brother of Kathleen Melody, Currower) 
and all those whose anniversaries occur 
around this time.  May they rest in peace. 

A sincere thanks to all who have handed 
in their contributions (the weekly        
envelopes) for the support of the parish. 
Please know that your support is very 
much appreciated and not taken for    
granted. Fr John 

1.Please sanitise your hands as you enter 
the church. 
2. There is no room in the sacristy to             
accommodate people due to Covid-19 
regulations. Please wait in your seat if 
you wish to see Fr. John 

Killala- Achonry Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes under the leadership of Bishop 
John Fleming, Bishop of Killala and 
Bishop Paul Dempsey, Bishop of     
Achonry. From 29th August to 4th      
September 2023, departs from Ireland 
West Airport Knock. 6 nights in full 
board accommodation in the Hotel     
Agena. Price €895- (single rooms      
available, supplement applies). All     
bookings should be made through Joe 
Walsh Tours at 89 Harcourt Street,     
Dublin 2, D02WY88. Bookings are also 
accepted over the telephone 01-241-0800. 
No booking is definite until a               
non-refundable deposit of €300 has been 
receipted by Joe Walsh Tours. PLEASE 
NOTE: There will not be a hospital 
pilgrim or assisted pilgrim section with 
medical and care staff as was the case in 
previous years. All pilgrims will be     
accommodated in hotels. All pilgrims 
should be able to undertake the            
pilgrimage independently or with the 
assistance of someone accompanying 
them and taking responsibility for their 
care. If you require wheelchair assistance, 
please indicate the same on your booking 
form  

Opening Hours: The Fr Peyton Centre 
will be open Monday to Friday from 
9.30am to 5.30pm and on Saturday from 
12noon to 5.30pm 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
An evangelizer must never look like 
someone who has just come back from a 
funeral. Pope Francis 

The Achonry Diocese Youth Commission 
are hosting the Achonry Reek Challenge 
‘ARC’ (Croagh Patrick Pilgrimage) on 
Sunday 9th of July at 3pm – to assemble 
at Murrisk car park for 2:30pm. All 
young people 18+ are welcome to attend. 
Essential items to bring: Water, light 
snacks, sunscreen, warm clothes, hat, 
stick and good sturdy walking shoes or 
boots. Please do not attempt to climb if 
you are suffering from an injury. Free 
event and refreshments served afterwards. 
To register contact Sarah at               
achonryreekchallenge@gmail.com  
before 1st July  

As a parish community, we wish all the 
best to our primary school children who 
begin their summer vacation this       
weekend. 

Gluten Free Hosts are available at all 
Parishes Masses. If you wish to receive a 
Gluten Free Host please contact Fr. John 
before the Mass. 

We welcome into our Christian          
Community Darragh Martin Conlon, 
Starffan, Co. Kildare, who was baptised 
in our Parish Church on Saturday 17th  
June 2023. We ask God’s blessing upon 
him and his family at this time 

Our weekly Holy Hour on Friday        
evenings will take a summer break for the 
month’s of July and August. Friday 30th 
June will be the last Holy Hour until   
September. 

Anam Cara Mayo, the organisation that 
supports bereaved parents will meet 
Tuesday 27th June at 7:15pm in the T. F 
Royal Hotel , Castlebar, Co. Mayo. This 
event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age your child 
died, the circumstances of their death, or 
whether their death was recent or not. We 
now offer an online support service too. 
Contact info@anamcara.ie or 085 2888 
888 for any queries  

Fundraising for Mayo Stoma Support 
Group - Croagh Patrick Climb on        
Saturday, July 15. Donation cards in    
circulation. For more information please 
contact JJ on (087) 2300580  

Applications are now open for VAKS 
(Volunteer at Knock Shrine) programme. 
It is an opportunity for young people in 
TY, 5th and 6th year to come to Knock to 
volunteer for a weekend in either July or 
August. This is a great way to meet new 
friends, serve others, express your faith 
and have fun! For further information 
please contact Knock Youth Ministry on 
094 9375321 or                                  
youthministry@knockshrine.ie 

Congratulations to Enda Maloney, 
Ummoon who won a jackpot of €562 in 
the Moy Davitts 50/50 draw last          
Saturday. A huge thank you to everyone 
who supported last week's draw, it is 
greatly appreciated. Tickets are available 
in the usual retail outlets and by         
clicking https://smartlotto.ie/Bohola-moy
-davitts 

Cana Talks – Friday, 1stSeptember 2023, 
T.F. Royal Theatre, Castlebar 8 PM.         
8 energetic speakers – each has just 15 
minutes to inspire you – this is the      
Christian version of TED Talks –         
presenting on different topics relating to 
human happiness and potential from a 
faith perspective. Tickets €20 - available 
at www.ticketmaster.ie or call the T.F. 
Box Office at (094) 902 3111. Visit 
www.canatalks.com or our Cana Talks 
Facebook page. Come along for an       
entertaining & inspirational evening for 
the mind, heart, & soul! 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  

Dear Jesus, the Venerable Patrick Peyton 
devoted his priestly life to strengthening 
the families of the world by calling them 
to pray together everyday, especially the 
Rosary. His message is as important for 
us now as it was during his life on earth. 
We beg you, therefore, to hasten the day 
of his beatification, so that your faithful                 
people everywhere will remember his 
message that the family that prays      
together stays together, will imitate him 
in his devotion to your Mother and ours, 
and will be inspired by his holy life to 
draw ever closer to you with childlike 
confidence and love. Amen 

BEATIFICATION PRAYER 

ANAM CARA 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

ATTYMASS N.S 

VAKS PROGRAMMME 

FR. PEYTON CENTRE 

CHURCH SAFETY 

PARISH ADORATION 

REEK CHALLENGE 

MOY DAVITTS 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

MAYO STOMA 

SUPPORT GROUP 

BAPTISM 

LOURDES 2023 

GLUTEN FREE HOSTS 

Saturday 1st July 

Reader:  Mary Lavelle 

Eucharist:  Martina Mulherin 

Sunday 2nd July 

Reader: Pat Boyle 

Eucharist: Maura Tolan 

CANA TALKS 


